
Summary.  

  

This was the first work party of the bird nesting season, and consequently we 

had to avoid certain tasks, e.g., involving hedges or disturbing the understorey.  

Under beautiful weather conditions, 11 volunteers did further sycamore felling 

(where this could be done without disturbance), resumed the edging work on 

the main path (near the centre) and barrowed wood chip to a  muddy area of 

the main path. Bird song was everywhere, and the highlight was a group of 6 

buzzards soaring and calling overhead.  

  


